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Ottava, 5th July 1917.

sir,-

Referring to your letter of the lot ultimo,No.3902110,

I beg to I ffora you that Mr.Vm.Anderson of Kincoacto,Man.,

has been informed that the lot in the Fairford Indian

reserve No.50 to which he refers is a part of the said

reserve.

Our Agent has reported that the old shaok of

Serah Coldwell is not worth anything at the present time.

Your obedient servant,

(sgd) J.D.M. Leau

Im¬ Asst, Deputy and Secretary.

N.O.Cote Ked..

Kontroller, Land Patents Branoh,

Departent of the Isterior,

Ottawa, Ont.
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